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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Pers/2008




            Dated 09-04-2008

To,

DDG (Pers),

BSNL CO 

New Delhi-110001

Subject: -Promotion from personal Assistant to Private Secretary -Reg

Sir,


It is bring to your kind notice that Tamilnadu Telecom Circle Office had already referred the following DPC cleared cases of Personal Assistants for their promotion to Private Secretary vide their letter No.TSA/37-30/2004 dated 22.10.2007 addressed to Director (HRD) of BSNL Corporate Office for approval.

1. Smt. K.Rama,2.Smt. P.R.Rukmani, 3. Smt. T.Krishnaveni , 4. Smt.  T.K.Jayanthi,  5. Smt. V.Annapoorani,6. Smt. W. Sherine, 7. Smt. P.Geetha, 8. Shri R.Govindarajan , 9. Smt. Raji Narayanan, 10. Smt. Mythili Thirumalai,11. Smt. Vatsala Sowmya Narayanan, 12. Shri A.Kaleel Ahamed

 


That in spite of elapse of more than five months, there is no response from the BSNL Corporate Office, which holds up the promotion of PA to PS in the regular stream. If only this lot of promotion is cleared, the resultant vacancies in the PA cadre would be available for promotion of Stenographers to PA cadre. As you may perhaps be aware that some of the Stenographers (which cadre has been declared as dying cadre) have gone to High Court, Madras for considering their promotion to Executive PA cadre, as there was inaction on the part of the Administration in not having conducted the DPCs regularly and particularly in not having filled up the PA promotional vacancies that were available as of 31.12.2003 prior to the implementation of the restructuring of the cadre.

We would therefore, request you to kindly give clearance of this lot of promotion so that promotion orders can be issued by the Tamilnadu Circle early.


Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely
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